
 

   

 

Welcome to CBA’s 

Monthly Newsletter! 

In This Issue: 
 

 
 

CBA Summer Picnic 2014 (August, 16, 2014) 
  

 

Continuing with the traditions of the past, CBA was proud 

bringing members the picnic in Mitchell Park at Palo Alto, 

16
th

 of August, 2014. A light breeze was blowing and the 

sun was shining: it was a beautiful Saturday, and this 

year’s summer picnic, like always, was a smashing 

success. 

CBA Summer Picnic 2014 in Mitchell Park, Palo Alto 

  
Picnic Buffet 

  
 

Hosted outdoors in a spacious Pine Grove Group Area in Mitchell Park, the CBA picnic offered a wide array of food, 

activities, and entertainment. While children played in the Play Area, adults could be found chatting around tables, 

feasting from a delicious buffet spread and tasting private cuisine prepared by CBA members. It provided a great 

opportunity for CBA members to make new friends, re-establish old friendships, and to encourage camaraderie as we 

stay this year. The turnout was remarkable - with more than 120 CBA members and families / friends in attendance. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CBA Summer Picnic 2014 

(August, 16, 2014) 

 

 

 

 

Key CBA Events 

 

Annual Conference 

(October 4, 2014) 

 

 

 

We Want To Hear From You! 
 

Feedback about the newsletter 

or CBA events/membership, 

please Email us:  

info@cbasf.org 



  
 

The annual summer picnic is one of two CBA events each year, providing CBA members with an opportunity to meet, 

mingle, and kick back with family and friends. CBA would like to receive your comments, both good and bad, to 

ensure that we can overcome the failures and further improve the positives. 
 

 

CBA Annual Conference 2014 
 

 

CBA is thrilled to announce the CBA Annual Conference 2014, a scientific conference that brings together scientist, 

entrepreneur, and organization from around the world to share and collaborate in the interest of biotechnological and 

biopharmaceutical industries, which will create the best virtual reality experiences possible. The annual conference 

invites distinguished speakers and leaders from academia and industry to provide up-to-date knowledge in the 

fast-paced bio-industry environment; it also facilitates networking opportunities for people in biotechnology 

companies, the biopharmaceutical industry, and other professional bioscience-related organizations in the San 

Francisco Bay Area, and also promotes career development and job opportunities. 

 

Theme: New Waves in the Biotech Industry 

Date and Time: Saturday, Oct. 4, 2014  10:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Location: Crowne Plaza Hotel 

        1221 Chess Dr., Foster City, CA 

 

Details of registration will be announced soon. 
 

  

    

 

 


